
G. Publishers of Newsprint Publications (G.S. 105-102.6)  Effective October 22, 

2015, N.C.G.S. 105-102.6, which provided incentives for the recycling of newsprint and 

magazines and for the use of newsprint containing recycled content, is repealed pursuant 

to Session Law 2015-286. Publishers are no longer required to apply to the Secretary for 

a newsprint publisher tax reporting number nor are they required to file an annual 

report each year of the newsprint tonnage consumed or recycled.  The last filing period 

will be for the calendar year 2015 and Form, B-302, Publishers of Newsprint Publications 

Privilege Tax Return, will be due on or before January 31, 2016. 
 


